

Dear Kindergarten and Young Fives Families,

We are excited to spend the year getting to know you and your child. Here is a list of items that would be helpful for our classroom to start the year. **Please do not write your child's name on the supplies.** We hope by sending this early, you are able to take advantage of the "Back To School" sales. Thank you for your support.

- 1 Large Size Backpack. (Please label this item with your child's name.)
- 1 24 Count Box of Crayola Crayons
- 2 Black Expo Dry Erase Markers (Thin style for student use)
- 4 Elmer's Glue Sticks
- 1 Container of Lysol Dual Action Wipes
- 1 Box of Ziploc Bags (gallon size)
- 1 Package of Paper Towels

Thank you again for your support,
The Kindergarten and Young Fives Teachers

